
 

 

 

 

 

 
8th November, 2021 
 
Year 1 and 2 Trip to Eureka! The National Children’s Museum  
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
As part of our KS1 Science topics, we will be taking children in Year 1 and Year 2 to Eureka! 
The National Children’s Museum on Thursday 25th November. During the day the children 
will take part in a ‘Gross Lab’ Science workshop.  
 
Children will need to be in school at 8:30am. The coach is expected to arrive back to school 
at 3pm. All children in Year 1 and 2 are entitled to a Universal Free School Meal. Please 
notify the school office if you would like a packed lunch to be provided from school.  If you 
would like to provide a packed lunch for your child, please ensure this is clearly labelled in a 
disposable carrier bag. 
 
The majority of the day will be spent inside, please ensure your child is wearing their full 
school uniform.  
 
The cost of the trip is £15.00. This can be paid via ParentPay. The cost of the trip is 
voluntary. Please ensure payments are made by Friday 19th November. Should there be 
insufficient voluntary contributions received, the trip may have to be cancelled.  
 
Yours sincerely 

  
 
Miss E Simmons 
Deputy Headteacher  
 
 
 


